
CBT - Engineering Fundamentals Examination (FE Exam) Passes 
 
 
 
Dear Examinee: 
 
The North Carolina Board of Examiners for Engineers and Surveyors congratulates you on achieving a 
passing score on the FE exam.  This achievement represents completion of the initial step toward 
licensure as a Professional Engineer. 
 
If you wish to obtain status as an “Engineering Intern” in North Carolina, you will need to complete the 
certification application on our website (http://www.ncbels.org/forms/EngStudentApp.pdf), include 
official copies of your transcripts (in a sealed envelope with registrar’s signature/seal across back flap), 
three professional references (one of which must be a PE), and submit a $100 certification fee with the 
application.  All transcripts must show degree and date awarded. 
 
Those who have Technology Degrees, Engineering Intern certificates/status will be delayed until you 
have obtained four (4) years of progressive engineering experience.   

Engineering Intern Certification is not required in order to take the PE exam or to become licensed as a 
PE in North Carolina.   
 
Good luck to you in your future endeavors. 
 
 
For the Board, 
 

 
Andrew L. Ritter 
Executive Director 
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